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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 8:03 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Delay of 150010

Please place in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 150010-WS. 
Thank you. 
Joann 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fine, Randy [mailto:Randy.Fine@myfloridahouse.gov]  
Sent: Saturday, December 03, 2016 12:32 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Delay of 150010 
 
Chairman Brown, my name is Randy Fine and I am the new State Representative from District 53.  One of my 
constituents contacted me yesterday about a PSC meeting scheduled for Tuesday regarding an issue for the private 
utility in Aquarina in unincorporated South Beaches of Brevard.   They have asked me to ask you to push this December 
meeting until January, after the holidays.   I hope you will be able to accommodate this request.   Thanks for your 
consideration.   You can call me if needed at 321-987-6101.   Thank you.   
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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